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Committee Report  

 

Committee Name:  Vernon College Automotive Technology Advisory Committee  

Chairperson:  Blake Powell  

List of members:  Blake Powell, Karen White, Alex Mendoza, Randi Sudol, Derick Simpson, 

Shannon Moore, Del Hardaway. Mike Wood 

Dates of meetings:  10-23-2013 

Accomplishments:  The committee reviewed and approved the program objectives and 

workplace competencies without changes.  Nothing new since the mid-year report. 

Recommendations:  The committee recommended that the program purchase a transmission 

flush machine.  They emphasized the need to keep the training up to date with new technology 

in the automotive industry. 

Membership suggestions:  For nontraditional recruiting, the committee suggested that Roger 

emphasize that there are many types of jobs in the automotive industry other than mechanics. 

Agendas, exhibits and minutes posted to Vernon College web site address:  Advisory Committee 

minutes for 10-23-2013 meeting. 

Submitted by:  Roger Blackmon  

Date submitted:  7-17-2013 


